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Plan Commission - As a volunteer at Reindahl (and previously McPike), I'm a bit worried about the wording of the
proposed zoning changes.  I believe the wording opens the door for monopoly non-profits to run the camps which
are often not trusted by the people they're trying to serve, same with government entities.  What is needed is
community-run camps or a way to have multiple partners which is overseen by something like a homeless union.  I
hope that this is taken into consideration at tonight's meeting. 
Thanks,

*PEARL*
she/her/hers
"Be the change you wish to see in the world" - Mahatma Gandhi
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